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Silver class  

Welcome back to a new school year! 

We hope you had a lovely summer holiday. 

Here are a few things we have been looked at this month.  

Science: our topic is All about me so we have been focusing on our senses. We have looked at 

hearing. We explored toys that make different sounds.  

Maths: The topics we have been focusing on is Numbers, tall and short and colour sorting.  
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Computing: we have been exploring the magic carpet, this is a floor interactive whiteboard. We 

played the fishing game and the autumn leaves.  

Food technology: we have been practising our spreading skills. We have made sandwiches and 

toast.  
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PE: We have been focusing on our throwing skills. We have to see if we could throw a beanbag into 

a hoop and a net. If we could we had to move further away.  


